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To Parents and Guardians:

As the 2020-2021 School Year approaches we would like to bring to your attention that New York State has not
granted any immunization exceptions due to COVID-19. All students will be required to comply with New
York State Public Health Law Section 2164, which requires certain immunizations for students to attend school
and to enter Kindergarten.

All students must be up-to-date with required immunizations in order to attend school, whether attendance be
virtual, blended (hybrid), or in-person. Per New York State Law, a student shall not be permitted to continue
to attend school for more than 14 days without a parent or guardian providing the school with documentation of
proof of immunization.

Please also be advised that New York State no longer recognizes Religious Exemption to vaccination.

At this time we ask that parents and guardians reach out to your Pediatrician to verify that all required
immunizations have been administered, and please feel free to contact your school nurse with any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,
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